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Ahead of the predicted inclement weather for today, we wanted to communicate how we will handle seasonal 
flu vaccinations in the case of stormy weather.  We are happy to continue to administer influenza vaccines in 
the rain as we have done before. 

However, it is not safe for us to do so in lightning and thunder. If there is lightning and thunder during flu clinic 
hours (1pm-4pm), we will not be providing flu shots during that time.  Once the lightning and thunder stops, we 
will resume the flu shot clinic. 

We will do everything we can to prevent canceling a flu clinic while ensuring the safety of our staff and 
volunteers. 
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